DCFN LEADERSHIP MTG RESOLUTION#011 090CT97

RE: ACHO DENE KOE LETTERS

Whereas we have received letters from the Acho Dene Chief and
Council with reference to relationships in Fort Liard; and

Whereas the Leadership discussed these letters; and

Whereas it is the understanding of Deh Cho First Nations Leaders
that Deh Cho First Nations advisory staff provide services to
communities only upon request of the community;

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Leaders instruct the Executive
Coordinator to respond to acknowledge receipt of Acho Dene
letters; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the letter advise the Acho Dene First
Nation Chief and Council that it is the Deh Cho First Nations
Leaders expectation that problems internal to the Acho Dene Chief
and Council be resolved by them.

Carried unanimously

Certified by:

DCFN Grand Chief



